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The Treasure Island Police Department is joining forces with NHTSA and law enforcement agencies across the 
nation during the 2015 National Click It or Ticket enforcement mobilization. This enforcement campaign will 
be held from May 18th -31st and will encompass the Memorial Day holiday weekend, which marks the start of 
the busy summer travel season.    
 
The Treasure Island Police Department will be conducting heightened enforcement efforts through a variety of 
measures. Extra officers will be on-duty, both day and night, to assist with the enforcement efforts.  
 
Motorists should wear their seatbelts at all times to decrease the likelihood of injury in the event they are 
involved in a vehicle crash. Drivers need to ensure any passengers under the age of eighteen are wearing their 
seatbelt regardless of where they are seated in the vehicle.  
 
Seat belts save lives. Don’t just do it to avoid a ticket, do it so you arrive at your destination safely.   
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